
From: Jeanes, Denise
To: Beattie, Kelly
Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: FW: Updated ICPOC Roster
Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:04:28 AM

Good Morning Kelly,
 
I have forward Commissioner Moore’s resignation.
 
Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights Commission
and Independent Community Police Oversight Commission
City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall – 301 E. Huron – 2nd Floor – Ann Arbor, MI 48104
Voice- 734-794-6291 – Extension 42901
DJeanes@a2gov.org – www.a2gov.org
 
 
From: S. Kerene Moore < > 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:05 PM
To: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>
Cc: Ackerman, Zach <ZAckerman@a2gov.org>; Bonnie Billips ( )
< >; David Santacroce ( )
< >; Deandre Caldwell ( )
< >; Frances Todoro-Hargreaves >; Jude Walton
( ) < >; Lisa Jackson
( ) < >; Lumm, Jane <JLumm@a2gov.org>; Mashod
Evans ( ) < >; Mohammad Othman
< >; Robin Stephens ( ) < >;
Zaynab Elkolaly < >; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Updated ICPOC Roster
 
Dear Commissioners and Liaisons,
 
I have news to share that impacts my service on ICPOC. The good news is that I have
accepted an offer to work for the MI Department of Civil Rights. I am excited to have the
opportunity to perform non-discrimination work on a larger scale. The bad news is that I will
not be able to continue with my work on ICPOC due to the potential conflict of interest. I
know that there were many qualified applicants and I expect that a new commissioner can be
quickly appointed.
 
It was truly a pleasure meeting you all. Thank you for volunteering to do this important work. 
 
Regards,
 
---
S. Kerene Moore
cell: 

 




